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It has been a lovely first few days back at school this 

week.  The children have all settled into their new 

classes really well and there is a fantastic, calm and 

purposeful atmosphere around the whole school. 

Our new pupils and staff members have settled in 

extremely well and are quickly getting to know 

everybody. 

In line with DfE recommendations, we have made 

some changes to our policy regarding administering 

medicines in school.  If your child needs to take 

medicine during school time on a regular basis, you 

will have been already given a form to complete 

detailing doses etc.  We are no longer able to keep a 

stock of Calpol, Ibuprofen and Piriton in school to 

administer to the children.  If at any time your child 

does need to take medicines during school time 

(including Calpol, antibiotics etc.), you will need to 

bring the medicine into school in its original 

container and complete a dosage form which is 

attached to this Flyer.   

Can I also please ask parents to be considerate about 

parking on the playground before and after school.  

There should be no parking on the driveway to the 

playground as this makes it difficult for cars coming in 

and out.  At the end of the day, the gates will be 

opened shortly after 3pm and then will be locked at 

4pm.  Please make sure that you are clear of the 

playground by this time. 

Many thanks for your co-operation in these matters. 

Finally, please remember that you can keep up to 

date with what is going on at school through our 

social media pages: 

Twitter @warlinghampark 

Facebook @warlinghamparkschool 

Instagram: warlinghamparkschool 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  
I would like to say a huge thank 

you to the PTA who, over the 

summer, provided the Junior 

classrooms with a new laptop 

each to link to their projector.  

This will really increase the 

range of teaching experiences 

the teachers will be able to 

employ with the children.  

Thank you so much to all the 

parents who help with the 

many events put on by the PTA 

over the year and their 

continued support of the 

school. 

 

 

 

 

 Swimming for Classes 6 

and 7 on Tuesday 

 Football Club starts on 

Wednesday 

 11 Plus Club starts for Class 

7 on Wednesday till 

4:30pm 

 Netball Club starts on 

Thursday   
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